
  

  

         

         

             

            

          

        

            

      

        

  

    

            

          

           

       

             

           

          

         

       

SCHOLARSHIP POLICY 

IN ITS EFFORTTO ASSIST MORE STUDENTS, the Allegany 

College of Maryland Foundation will limit the number of 

Foundation scholarships awarded to a student in an academic 

year to three or a total value of $2,500. However, this does not 

mean that the most a student can receive is $2,500. See examples 

below. Federal financial aid such as Pell Grants and Maryland 

State Scholarships are additional ways to obtain financial 

assistance and will not be used to limit a student from receiving 

Foundation awards. Scholastic Excellence Scholarships and 

Presidential Scholarships, however, will count toward the three 

scholarship limit. 

Examples are as follows: 

1. If a student receives one scholarship for $2,000 and another for

$750, the student’s total award is $2,750. The student, therefore,

is ineligible to receive any more scholarships for the academic year

as the student reached the dollar limit.

2. If a student receives one scholarship for $1,000 and one for $750

and another for $500, the student’s total award is $2,250. The

student is ineligible to receive another scholarship for the academic

year as the three scholarship limit has been reached.

Allegany College of Maryland is required to inform prospective and current students of 
important College policies, including Non-Discrimination, Title IX, Clery Act, Heroin & Opioid, 
Drug and Alcohol Use, Academic Disabilities, FERPA, Accreditation, and Gainful Employment 
Disclosure. For full details on these key policies, please visit the Allegany College of Maryland 
website at allegany.edu/policymandates. 
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